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Lima, February 2015 

 

Dear ITF Grand Masters, Senior Masters, Masters, Instructors and Panam TKD 
Leaders, 
 
Receive a warm greeting on behalf of the International Taekwon-Do Peruvian 
Institute and myself. 
 
Through this, we provide you our warmest Invitation to participate in the "XII Pan 
Am ITF Taekwon-Do Games" to be held in our country from 6th to 8th of November 
2015, in the town of Miraflores, Lima, Peru. The Panam TKD Games Organizing 
Committee and the Miraflores Municipality, will do their best to make your stay in 
Lima, Peru, a most convenient and enjoyable one. 
 
We are working hard to make this event a success and looking forward to see you 
all with your enthusiasm and participation. 
 
Thanking you in advance for your attention, 
 

Truly yours in Taekwon-Do, 

 

 

__________________________ 

Senior Master Enrique Deacon  
President, Peru ITF NGB 
Chairman, Statute & Ethic Committee, ITF 
Secretary General, Panam TKD Council, PTC 


